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Nursery – Year 6 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

We are having a “Wear a Christmas 

Jumper Day”  
 

This will take place on our 

Christmas Dinner Day  

Wednesday 13th December.   
 

Staff and children will pay £1 to wear a Christmas/Festive jumper 

or cardigan.  If you don’t have one – then a brightly coloured 

jumper/cardigan will do!  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher  
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